
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 8/8/2016 11:20:36 AM
Subject: SCDOT advisory/photo

Attachments: 20160805_162559.jpg

Jonesville Road near Simpsonville was opened to traffic on Friday Aug. 5, 2016, seven days ahead of schedule 
and prior to school starting. This culvert over Horse Pen Creek was let as an emergency contract in mid-June 
2016. The prime contractor was S&S Construction Inc. of Anderson. (Photo by Joe D. 
Laws/SCDOT/Spartanburg Construction A)
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